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Thirty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time


Saturday, November 5


Vigil Mass     
 
 5:00 p.m.
         +Mary Certo


Sunday, November 6
 8:30 a.m.

       People of the Parish
10:00 a.m.

     +Frank Loccisano      
  5:00 p.m.

   +Judy Chillscyzn  


       Monday, November 7
7:30 a.m. 
       Memorial Society



Tuesday, November 8

7:30 a.m.

     +Marion Ternyila

  
Wednesday, November 9



The Dedication of the Lateran Basilica

5:00 p.m.
        
+Helen O’Donnell



+Mary T. Hauser 




Thursday November 10


St. Leo the Great

7:30 a.m.
         ++Living & Deceased Members of McCauley Family



Friday, November 11



St. Martin of Tours, Bishop
9:00 a.m.
    +All Souls Remembrance of Masses 


      Thirty-Third Sunday in Ordinary Time



Saturday, November 12



Saint Josaphat, Bishop & Martyr




Vigil Mass

5:00 p.m.

     +Mr. & Mrs. Eugenio Serrano



Sunday, November 13
8:30 a.m. 

     +Paul & Mary Veres
10:00 a.m.

       People of the Parish
5:00 p.m.

     +Matthew A. Kurtz
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MEMORIAL AND SPECIAL INTENTIONS
+Candle for Mary+
Special Intention
Offerings are available for a loved one or special intention for living members for $25.00 a week.  
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 SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1We would like to update our prayer list.  All current names will remain on the list thru the end of the month, We will update the list every three months.  If you would like to remain on the list, contact the parish office.
Joyce Hanula, Helen Kovacs, Kristin Rein,Rita Payor,
Susan Wiecek Shecter, Margaret Drack, Cheryl Hayes, Maria Rossi,
Antoinette Rossi, Florence Unverzagt, Helen Plank, Patricia Doyle,
Karen Kleinschmidt, Josephine Dehlinger, Caryn Guskind, Herb Fialia,
Marilyn Rinfret, Patricia Ronan, Genevieve Mroczko, Peggy Reynolds,
Melanie Michelle, Kathleen McGreevy, Renee Giliberti,
Rebecca Rannazzisi, Mary Ann Laskoski, Debbie Canuso-Danley,
Fr. Kevin Casey, Phyllis Mason, Catherine Nugent,
Carol Ostrowski, Fran Wlazlowski.
Stewardship – Time, Talent & Treasure
Stewardship – Time, Talent & Treasure
Our Treasure Sharing for October 23 - $6,485.00
Mission Sunday - $1,844.00

Collection for October 30 - $7,200.00
Mail Collection (2 weeks) $1,176.00

Please remember Corpus Christi Parish 
in your will and estate planning.   
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We welcome all who worship or want to stop in at any time to pray in our church. Our church is open Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday 6:00 a.m.–6:00 p.m. 
(First Friday 8:30 p.m.)Wednesday 6:00 a.m.-8:30 p.m.

Saturday (last Mass 7:30p.m.) and Sunday (5:00 p.m.) the church will close following the Masses.

The Parish Office hours are Monday-Thursday 9:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m. Fridays 9:00 a.m. 2:00 p.m.
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The 2017 Mass Book is now open for Mass Intentions. Intentions are also being taken for Candle for Mary, Sanctuary Candle, Altar Candles, the Gifts of Bread & Wine and also Altar Flowers any given week that you choose. Stop in at the parish office during regular hours.  Multiple Intentions may be taken on Wednesday evenings at 5:00 p.m. Mass.


Thirty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time – November 6, 2016
“May our Lord Jesus Christ himself and God our Father, who has loved us and given us everlasting encouragement and good hope through his grace, encourage your hearts and strengthen them in every good deed and word.”  2 Thessalonians 2:16-17 
There are two important lessons here.  First, we are called to be generous with our encouragement and hope.  As God shows mercy, we must be merciful to others.  Second, joy is contagious!  The joy we receive from doing good works not only strengthens us, it encourages others as well.
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Veteran’s Day – Friday, November 11, 2016

The Parish Office will be closed for Veteran’s Day.

Let us remember always all who have

served our country.
**************************************************************************

All Souls Remembrance of Mass envelopes may be dropped off or placed in the collection basket.  These will be placed on the Altar and remembered throughout the month of November.
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Introducing the, New Saint Augustine Hymnal

Any parishioner who would like to consider donating a hymnal as a memorial gift, for the cost of $25 per book, please call the parish office.  A name plate will be placed in the front cover of the hymnal, dedicating the book to the prayerful memory of your loved one.  Forms are available on the table in the church located by the Baptismal Font.   Forms may be filled out and dropped off at the parish office.
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God Bless You!  We appreciate your support for our Religious and Charitable Works.   Quick Code for IMMEDIATE DONATIONS.  Help us Preserve Our Blessings and Our Church
◄SCAN THIS CODE & DONATE NOW!
Use your phone or tablet to scan the Corpus Christi Code.  On-line Giving Code for your weekly or monthly support.

Please note at any time, you may begin ON LINE GIVING by logging on to our website: Or use the Corpus Christi Quick Code for Immediate Donations.  See Quick Code info on next page of bulletin.

ON LINE GIVING Our thanks to the many families that have signed up for Online Giving!  If you manage your bills online, we’re sure you’ll like the convenience of giving to your parish online.  It’s safe and secure, and you decide exactly when your gift is made.  You may even view your giving history just by logging in Visit our website: www.corpuschristisouthriver.org – and get started


35th Anniversary Diocesan Pilgrimage – A few seats still available on the bus To The National Shrine- Saturday, November 19th
The cost of the trip for those who have signed up is $25.00. If you have not made your payment for the bus, kindly send it in to the parish office.
The bus will leave Corpus Christi parking lot around 7:00 a.m. and will return approximately 9:00 p.m.   We are recommending to pack a lite snack or lunch for the bus.  We are planning on arriving around 10:30-11:00 a.m. 12:00 Noon – Angelus, Welcome, Opening Prayer; 12:30p.m.-1:45 Confessions in Basilica Chapels and free time to visit the Basilica; 1:45 p.m. Music Prelude; 2:15 p.m. Liturgical Procession, Pilgrimage Liturgy – Principal Celebrant:  Most Reverend James F. Checchio; 4:30 p.m. Bus departs; plan on stopping for dinner and arriving at Corpus Christi parking lot approximately 8:30-9:00 p.m.  Plan on parking your cars at the lower end of the parking lot closest to David Street.
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Corpus Christi St. Vincent de Paul Society is asking for donations of food for families for Thanksgiving.  Our plan is to deliver the Thanksgiving meals on or about November 20th.  Food may be left in the usher’s closet or in the baskets which will be on the altar.  Monetary donations are also appreciated.  Foods such as potatoes, sweet potatoes, vegetables, stuffing mix, cranberries, etc.  For any perishable items such as turkeys or hams, call Henry DuFour at 609-1315.  


[image: image11.jpg]


Corpus Christi International 
Thanksgiving Dinner
November 20, 2016 -6:00-10:00 p.m.

All are welcome to attend.  We will be asking parishioners to bring a dish of your own Ethnicity.  All cultural heritages will be welcomed.  No tickets will be sold at the door.  Tickets are $10.00 per person/$5.00 children 10 and under.  Tickets on sale this weekend after Masses or at the parish office during regular office hours. Volunteers are needed to set up, serve and clean-up.  Volunteers are also needed to make entrees from their ethnic background.  To sign up with your food item, please call the parish office.                             “Many Hands Make Light Work”


Attention Lectors:  The 2017 Lector Work Book is now available at the parish office during regular hours.  These books begin with the first Sunday in Advent, November 27th.
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Corpus Christi Church

“Living and Sharing the Gospel

An Advent Parish Mission

Conducted by Good News International

A Catholic lay ministry

                                 Bill Wegner

            Sunday. Nov. 27th 7:00 p.m. - thru Wed. Nov. 30, 2016

                         Morning sessions after 7:30 a.m. Mass     

The thrust of the mission is to bring us into a closer walk with Our Lord Jesus.  Plan to be there… and bring a friend!
We will be reciting a Prayer for Our Parish Mission for the next few weeks at weekend Masses.


The Office of Respect for Life in the Diocese would like to inform all Catholic Churches on Fighting Pornography in Our Culture – The Catechism of the Catholic Church (2354) states that:
Pornography consists in removing real or simulated sexual acts from the intimacy of the partners, in order to display them deliberately to third parties.  It offends against chastity because it perverts the conjugal act, the intimate giving of spouses to each other.  It does grave injury to the dignity of its participants (actors, vendors, the public), since each one becomes an object of base pleasure and illicit profit for others.  It immerses all who are involved in the illusion of a fantasy world.  It is a grave offense.  Civil authorities should prevent the production and distribution of pornographic materials. (2523).   In light of this, we invite you to join us in contacting the Edison City Council Officials to choice concern about this event happening within our diocese,  http://www/edisonnj.org/town hall/council/council members.php.   More information, please read insert in today’s bulletin.


Diocesan Office for Persons with Disabilities – Our Diocesan Office for Persons with Disabilities has a 24-hour prayer line for those who desire prayer for special needs.  If you, a family member or friend would like to be remembered in prayer for a temporary or permanent illness, please call us and leave a detailed message at 732-765-6431.
Workshop on Social Security Disability Insurance and Supplemental Security Income – The Office for Persons with Disabilities is sponsoring a workshop on Social Security Disability Insurance and supplemental Security Income with special focus on those with mental illness but open to all on Tuesday, November 15, 2016 – 2pm to 3:30pm – at the Saint John Neumann Pastoral Center, 146 Metlars Lane, Piscataway, NJ.


Department of Formation and Leadership – Year of Mercy Adult Faith Formation Event – Saint John Neumann Center, 146 Metlars Lane,

Mercy Forward “I desire mercy, not sacrifice” (Matthew 9:13)
A Panel Discussion – Tuesday, November 15, 2016 – 10 a.m.

For more information or to register for this event, visit http://diometuchen.org/mercy



Thank you for your generous response in prayers and gifts to World Mission Sunday.  While some go to serve in other countries to develop the Church and serve its people, you have answered the call to be “Witnesses of God’s Mercy” right where you live.  Thank you!
/*******************************************************
A special collection for the Archdiocese for the Military is scheduled for November 12-13, 2016.   This is a special collection to assist those who serve in the Military.  Envelopes are provided in this week’s bulletin with an insert.  We ask you to consider returning your envelope with a donation next weekend.  Thank You!  
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